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January 13, 2021 
 
 
 

Greetings from Hanover Senior Softball! 
 
We hope you have been safe this winter and are ready to play ball. Registration for the 2021 season has begun 
and the deadline is Wednesday, March 3, 2021. The registration form can be found on our website: 
www.HanoverSeniorSoftball.org.  The regular season league fee will be $80 per player. Mail your registration 
form and check to Hanover Senior Softball League, PO Box 3361, Mechanicsville, VA 23116-3361. Any 
registration received after the registration deadline will go on a waiting list to be assigned when and if needed.  
 
Information on the annual league meeting is still being organized due to COVID.  We will email the 
membership the details soon.  
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 
March 7 & 14:  New Player Try-Outs and OPEN PRACTICE at Cold Harbor Elementary School 
March 17, 21, 24 – Open practice at Pole Green Park 
March 31 – Official team practice/scrimmage 
April 7 – Opening night 
July 21 – League Ends (Scheduled rainouts if needed are July 28, August 4, 11) 
August 18 – League Tournament Begins (anticipated) 
September 15 – Fall ball begins (anticipated) 
Hanover Banquet – September/October – TBD 
 
We will reserve both fields at Cold Harbor Elementary School on Sundays, March 7 & 14 from 1-3 pm. New 
player evaluations will be on field #1 and open practice on field #2.  
 
Open practices at Pole Green Park are on fields 1-2 and are open to everyone.  Wednesday practices (March 
17 & 24) are from 6:30-8:30 pm and Sunday practice on March 21 is from 1-3 pm . We welcome everyone to 
come out when you can and get in a few swings. 
 
Please check the website for any changes/updates and other pertinent information.   
 
Sincerely, 
HSSL Board of Directors 
 


